
 

 

 
21st April 2023 
IOLCP/CGC/2023 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001  

Security Symbol: IOLCP Security Code: 524164 
 
 
Subject:  Clarification on Price Movement 
 
Dear Sir, 
  
With reference to the mail received from NSE, Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/13008 dated 20th April 
2023 and BSE, Ref No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/ 2023-2024 / 3272 dated 20th April 2023, we wish to 
submit that there is no such announcement or price sensitive information, which is pending to be 
intimated by the Company to the Stock Exchange that have a bearing on the operation /performance 
of the Company. 
 
We would like to further inform and clarify that all the information furnished by the Company is in 
public domain and Company will keep the Stock Exchanges duly informed of all the price sensitive 
information(s) in compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 
  
We trust this will clarify your queries. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For IOL Chemicals and Pharmaceuticals Limited 

 
 
 

Abhay Raj Singh 
Vice President & Company Secretary 
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